Finish the Body Paragraph
Claim: Smartphones should not be allowed in the classroom.

Smartphones should not be allowed in the classroom
because they cause distractions. Firstly, the simple presence of
a nearby cellphone can hamper one's ability to think properly.
Kristen Duke describes an important study about
smartphones: "Thus, merely having their smartphones out on
the desk led to a small but statistically significant impairment
of an individual's cognitive capacity--on par with the effects of
lacking sleep”(Harvard Business Review). So having a
smartphone nearby means that a person's thinking will be
decreased as if she or he was foggy-minded from not sleeping
enough the night before. Therefore, a student with a cellphone
at his or her desk will not be able to think through a
complicated geometry theorem. This is nota good formula for
success in high school. In addition, many high school students
have been found to confront this situation daily. Jennifer Betts
says, "
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